
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope this email finds you well! As the July holidays approach us, we are excited to 
announce our upcoming annual Youth Winter Camp for 2025, which promises to be an 
unforgettable experience for your teenagers.  

 
Dates: 16th – 18th July, 2025 

Where: The Tops Conference Centre, 51 Bendena Gardens, Stanwell Tops 
Early Bird Price of $249 ends June 15th 

 
Safety 
We wanted to take a moment to highlight the safety measures we have put in place and remind 
you about the upcoming early bird registration offer.  
 
Ensuring the safety and well-being of your teenagers is our top priority. We have taken several 
precautions to create a secure environment for the entire duration of camp. Here are some of 
the key safety measures in place: 
 

1.​ Dedicated youth leaders: Our experienced team of youth leaders will be present at all 
times, supervising and leading all camp activities. They have undergone Child Protection 
Training and all have a Working with Children Check. 

2.​ Health and Medical Support: We have allocated first aid trained leaders who are a part 
of our leadership team who will be able to attend to any health concerns or emergencies. 
Our team comprises skilled and trained professionals from diverse fields such as 
healthcare, social work and chaplaincy. 

3.​ Child Safety and Room Allocation: To ensure the utmost comfort, privacy and 
age-appropriate experiences for all participants, we have arranged separate designated 
blocks for boys and girls. The rooms will also be divided into different age group specific 
areas. The blocks are exclusive zones, no one from other blocks is allowed to go near 
another block. We are committed to ensuring a safe and inclusive environment for all 
students.  

 
Health Care Plan 
If your young person has a medical condition, we kindly ask that you please fill out this Health 
Care Plan as soon as possible, that way we can ensure an excellent duty of care for your young 
person. 
 
Early Bird Registration 
Now, onto the exciting news! Our early bird registration offer is currently underway, and we 
wanted to remind you that the deadline to take advantage of the discounted rate is June 

https://forms.gle/1YTcZZsBHmrBgTXQA
https://forms.gle/1YTcZZsBHmrBgTXQA


 
15th. By registering early, you not only secure a spot for your teenager but also enjoy a reduced 
registration fee. We encourage you to take advantage of the early bird offer before June 15th. 
 
We believe that this camp will be a great experience for your teenager and we look forward to 
creating a safe and impactful environment for them.  
 
To register your teenager for the camp, please visit our website horizonyouth.com.au/camp 
and follow the instructions provided. On the website you will also find more helpful information.  
 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, our staff are available to help you. 
Please email us at youth@hz.church. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Thalia Colys & Chris Breen 
Horizon Youth Pastors 
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